
 

 

 

 

Legal Notice 

TOWN OF RYE, NEW HAMPSHIRE 

BOARD OF SELECTMEN 

PUBLIC HEARING 

 

The Rye Board of Selectmen will hold a Public Hearing on Wednesday, October 9, 

2013 at 6:30 p.m. at the Rye Town Hall, 10 Central Road, Rye, NH.  The purpose of 

the hearing is to receive public comment on the proposed article 13 of the Beach Use 

Committee which deals with fee based group activities on the beach as well as the rental of 

surf boards and other equipment for use on our beaches. 

 

Rye Board of Selectmen 
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